
 This week in preschool we learned about Winter and the letter I.  We 

discussed the type of clothing that is appropriate for winter weather.  On 

Tuesday, we used our fine motor skills to cut yarn and decorate winter hats.  

The morning class continued working on these skills by creating Snowmen 

made out of their names.  Each ball of the snowman had a different letter of 

their name on it.  We had to arrange the snowballs so that their name was 

spelt correctly.  Then we cut and glued on decorations.  The students also 

traced the letters of their name.  This helps get us ready to write our names 

on our own eventually.  We ended the week by making edible snowmen out of 

banana slices, pretzel sticks, grapes and chocolate chips.  These were deli-

cious! 

 The afternoon class completed their letter I books, decorated winter 

hats and discussed different types of winter clothing and activities.  We 

used our whiteboards to practice writing our letters, names, and numbers, all 

week.  The week was capped off by making our very own homemade ice cream.  

We got to use a recipe, measure and pour by ourselves and then shake, shake, 

shake!!  It took a lot of shaking but in the end our liquid turned into scrump-

tious ice cream. We topped it off with some caramel and chocolate! 

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes   

♦ Dec. 12th—Santa 

Soup Cookoff 

♦ Dec. 12th—The 

Night, The 

Lights and Music 

Concert @ 7:30 

♦ Dec. 14th—

Santa’s Bake 

Shoppe 1-3pm 

♦ Dec. 18th—ALL 

library books due 

back 

♦ PreK-5th Grade 

Christmas con-

cert is Thursday, 

Dec. 18th @7pm 

 

Next weeks 
theme 

Gingerbread 

Extravaganza 

Letters: Gg 

 

 

Food Drive 

The school is participating in a food drive competition.  

Your child is encouraged to bring canned or boxed goods 

to donate to those in need for the holiday season.  This is 

a great opportunity to discuss giving to others with your 

child.  Please bring the items to our classroom! Thanks. 

Library  
 

Books should be 

returned by De-

cember 18th.  We 

will not be check-

ing out books the 

last week before 

break.  Library 

will resume after 

break!  


